
SHOOTING STAR CASINO - *WAITLIST*

April 15th, 2025

Join us for a day trip to the Shooting Star Casino 
in Mahnomen, Minn. Try your luck at over 170 slot 
games, poker, blackjack and more! Or feel free to stop 
for a bite in the restaurants or deli. Plus, Tuesday is 
Senior Star Day!

Minimum of 40. Price is $47 pp. To join the waitlist, 
Call Crissy at (701) 952-5799. 

MYSTERY TRIP
May 30th, 2025

Take a chance and sign up for the 2025 mystery trip! 
We will leave Jamestown and head off to a destination 
unknown! All we can tell you is that there will be fun 
and some casual walking.

Minimum of 40. Price is $70 pp. To register, call Crissy 
at (701) 952-5799.

PARK RAPIDS / JASPERS  - *WAITLIST*

CROONERS, BIG BANDS & COOL CATS
June 26th, 2025

Summer means one of our favorite trips! Come along 
as we swing into an unforgettable afternoon featuring 
timeless hits from legends like Sinatra, Bennett, Martin 
and Ellington. Enjoy a bit of afternoon shopping in the 
beautiful, downtown Park Rapids and dinner at the 
West Forty. Then, we’ll head to Jaspers for a swingin’ 
and singin’ good time!

Minimum of 40. Price is $103 pp. To register, Call Crissy 
at (701) 952-5799.

DPRCA - THE ARK & BBQ DINNER
July 23rd, 2025

Join the GNC for a delicious BBQ dinner at the 281 
Gettin’ Sauced before we head to New Rockford and 
enjoy a theater presentation of The Ark. It’s a tale of 
one man’s vision, his family’s struggle for faith and the 
singular voyage they all share. 

Minimum of 40. Price is $103 pp. To register, call Crissy 
at (701) 952-5799.
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UPCOMING GNC ADVENTURES

CRISSY’S CORNER

Something to make you laugh

Mrs. Pete Monaghan came into the newsroom to pay for her husband’s 
obituary. She was told by the kind newsman that it was a dollar a word. 

The newsman remembered Pete and was sorry to hear of his passing. Mrs. 
Pete Monaghan thanked the newsman for his kind words and bemoaned the 

fact that she only had two dollars. But she wrote out the obituary, 
“Pete died.”  

The newsman said he thought old Pete deserved more and he’d give her three 
more words at no charge. Mrs. Pete Monaghan thanked him and rewrote the 

obituary: “Pete died. Boat for sale.”
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GNC MORNING AT THE MOVIES

March 26th-

Bison 6 Cinema, Buffalo Mall

We welcome all GNC members to a Morning at the 
Movies. Please bring a prospective member/guest 
and have them experience the fun of being a GNC 
member.

9:20 am - doors open, complimentary snacks & 
refreshments

9:50 am - drawings
10:00 am - show-time

Please call Crissy before 3/26/25 or visit
unisonbank.com/gnc for the available movies.

NOTE: The presentation of all movies may change due to 
availability to the theatre. The Good Neighbors Club nor Bison 
6 Cinema have any control over such changes. Thank you for 
understanding.

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

On behalf of Unison Bank, I’d like to welcome our 
newest club members:

:: James Torrance 
:: Marsha Krapp
:: Edwards Daly
:: Annmarie Reimers

If you refer someone to our Good Neighbors Club like 
Shirly Krapp did, you will receive a $5 referral award. 
Just a little “thank you” from Unison Bank and GNC.

2025 GNC ADVENTURES
(Continued from page 1.)

NEW GREATS & GRANDS

If you have the wonderful joy of being new 
Grandparents, let us know and we would love to 
announce the “Grand” news to all our GNC members. 
We are giving Grandparents a complimentary bank as 
a benefit for being a GNC member.

Great grandparents, Archie and (the late) Carolyn 
Oster welcomed Aldon Russell Oster on January 
23rd. He weighed 8lbs 14oz and was 21 inches! 
Grandparents Jay and Becky Oster (Clive, Iowa) and 
parents Jordan and Alisha, along with big sister Sadie, 
are all overjoyed. Congratulations!

Dave and Lisa Barnick welcomed grandchild #4 of 
2024 on December 26th! They are celebrating, along 
with grandparents Corey and Jeannie Bohl, the birth 
of Lincoln Charles Barnick. Parents Kane and Hannah 
Barnick couldn’t be happier. Congratulations!

MONEY BAG & DOOR PRIZES

Our GNC member number was #1213, Darrell Rosemore. 
Darrell didn’t attend last month’s movie day, so the 
money bag will be $70 for March. Good luck to you all!

This year, we are giving away $10 gift certificates 
to Jamestown Area Chamber of Commerce member 
businesses. Our drawing winners were Jackie Readel, 
Richard Pieske and Lynn Nelson. Congratulations!

CAPE COD & THE ISLANDS
August 9th - 15th, 2025

visit Faneuil Hall Marketplace and make a journey to 
Plymouth Plantation.

Day 3 & 4 - Spend a day on Martha’s Vineyard Island 
soaking in the history and scenery. Then travel 
along Cape Cod National Seashore on the way to 
Provincetown, visit a traditional Cranberry Bog and 
enjoy some leisure time to explore.

Day 5 & 6 - Come along to Newport, RI, and enjoy a 
Newport City Tour as well as a tour of The Breakers 
Mansion, “summer” home of the Vanderbilt’s. 
Board a ferry to historic Nantucket Island, with its 
cobblestoned Main Street and unspoiled beaches, it 
is sure to please! We will visit the Nantucket Whaling 
Museum before our New England Lobster farewell 
dinner.

Day 7 - Back to Boston airport filled with great 
memories before heading home.

Includes round-trip airfare, 6 breakfasts & 3 dinners, 
hotel transfers, baggage handling and travel 
protection plan.

$4,000.00 pp/double. Add $875.00 for single 
occupancy. Deposit of $775.00 pp due February 7th, 
2025. Final payment due May 7th, 2025.

SWITZERLAND & CHRISTMAS MARKETS 
OF THE RHINE

December 3rd - 11th, 2025
*Very limited cabin availability.

A magical journey through the stunning landscapes 
of Switzerland, Germany and the festive charm of the 
Christmas markets along the Rhine River. 

Starting in Switzerland, you’ll explore the beautiful 
cities of Zurich and Lucerne before boarding the 
cruise ship. From there, embark on your Rhine River 
cruise stopping at Strasbourg, Speyer and Cologne. 
Along the way you will have the chance to explore the 
famous Christmas markets that line the river. Contact 
Crissy for a brochure detailing the trip.

Rates range from $4,794.00 pp to $6,594.00 pp 
depending on cabin selection and payment method. 

DON’T BE A MONEY MULE

Criminals are crafty. They use elaborate stories and 
false identities to gain trust and create money mules 
- someone that criminals use to launder illegally 
obtained money. This can be done by using bank 
accounts, checks, money orders and or wire transfers.

Avoid becoming a money mule with these tips:

:: never share personal information
:: never respond to offers to earn easy money
:: never open joint accounts with strangers
:: never accept personal/business checks or money 

orders sent by a stranger
:: never send money on behalf of or receive 

money from a stranger

Read the full article at unisonbank.com/security-tips.

OUR DEEPEST SYMPATHIES

To the family and friends of GNC members who have 
passed, Robert Richardson, Bonnie Mathias, Marilyn 
Duchscherer, Joann Hennings, Mary Gainsforth and 
Florence McClean. Our sincere sympathy for your 
loss. We know how much family means to you, so our 
Unison family extends our sympathies.

There is no place like Cape 
Cod in the summer! The 
beauty, food, history and 
beaches make Cape Cod a 
premier summer destination.

Day 1 & 2 - Travel to Boston 
for an overnight stay. Before 
leaving Bean Town, we will 
have a Boston City Tour, 

Deposit of $1,099.00 pp due June 
3rd, 2025 (or until ship is full). Final 
payment due September 4th, 2025.

*There will not be a bank 
representative on this trip.

Are you REAL ID ready? On May 7th, 2025, U.S. 
travelers must be REAL ID compliant to board 
domestic flights and access certain federal facilities.

If you are planning to join the Good Neighbors Club 
for the Cape Cod trip in 2025, please be certain you 
have your REAL ID prior to travel.

TRAVEL UPDATE

STAY IN THE KNOW

Stay current with what’s going on in the community:

:: AARP FraudFest Lunch & Learn - May 21st
11:30 am - 1:00 pm  |  Farmers Union Insurance 
Headquarters - Jamestown, ND

Hear about the latest scams and fraud tactics 
from Parrell Grossman, retired director of the 
ND Attorney General’s Consumer Protection 
Division. There is no cost to attend the event. 
Lunch will be provided. For registration or 
questions, contact ndaarp@aarp.org.

:: Veteran Banner Project
The Auxiliary Unit 14 will honor active duty 
or missing in action military personnel, as 
well as any veterans, active duty or retired 

Unison Bank customers, with debit cards, have access 
to MoneyPass - a network of ATMs across the entire 
country that you can use with zero fees. Unison 
Bank debit cards are free to qualifying checking and 
savings account holders.

MONEYPASS ATMS

Lost or stolen debit card? Call 
your local Unison Bank branch 
during business hours or if after 
hours, call (800) 554-8969.

Learn more about Unison Bank’s 
ATM locations at
unisonbank.com/locations/#atm.

personnel with banners 
displayed in Jamestown, N.D., 
on 1st Ave N from Memorial 
Day to Patriotic Day each year. 
Banners are 23.5” x 41” and the 
same image will be displayed 
on both sides. If interested in 
purchasing/sponsoring a banner 
for $100, please contact Shirly 
Krapp at (701) 320-2244 or 
cslauditor2004@gmail.com.


